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This Week’s Attendance: 

Reception Rangers (M):   96.5% 

Reception Rangers (S):  100% 

Shooting Stars:    99.1% 

Racing Rockets:    97.4% 

Cosmic Comets:    98.6% 

Skyflyers:      96.2% 

Starships:      93.2% 

Voyagers:      98.0% 

Explorers:      95.2% 

Red Arrows:     98.1% 

Head Teachers Note: 

Hi everyone 

It was good to see you all at Parents Evening this week, we’re so pleased with 

all of the positive comments you have made about the new curriculum.  The 

children are most certainly enjoying the new themes and we’re sure you 

agree that the work in their books is impressive. 

 

Thank you for all of the bottle tops you are re-cycling.  Our giraffe is looking 

very colourful and filling up fast.  Keep your eyes open in the Shropshire 

Star over the next few weeks as we are expecting an article on our school. 

 

Have a great half-term and we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 25th 

February! 

 

Julie Bratt 

 
 

 

Tuesday 25th February: 

Return to School 

 

Thursday 5th March: 

World Book Day! 

 

Thursday 19th March: 

Reception Rangers class 

assembly (Miss Stokes) 

09:10am 

 

Thursday 26th March: 

Reception Rangers class 

assembly (Mrs Matthews) 

09:10am 

 

Thursday 2nd April: 

Shooting Stars class 

assembly 

09:10am  

 

Friday 3rd April: 

Break up for Easter  

 

Monday 20th April: 

Return to School  

 

Have a great 
Half Term 

 
School Returns on 

Tuesday 25th 
February 

 

This Week’s Class 
Heroes: 

Reception Rangers:  

Thomas and O’Shea 

Shooting Stars:  

CJ 

Racing Rockets:  

Florence 

Cosmic Comets: 

Zachary 

Skyflyers:  

Jack 

Starships: 

Reanna 

Voyagers:  

LJ 

Explorers:  

Brooke 

Red Arrows: 

Danielle 

 

Well Done! 

 

 

 

 



 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

Meals cost £2.40 per 

day for children in 

Nursery and KS2 

(Years 3 to 6).  KS1 

(Reception, Y1 & Y2) 

are free. 

Menu w/c 25th February 2020 

Marvellous Monday 

Beef Bolognaise / Veggie Bolognaise 

 

Tasty Tuesday 

Pork Sausage / Vegetarian Sausage 

 

Wicked Wednesday 

Roast Chicken / Quorn Fillet 

 

Thrilling Thursday 

Selection of Wraps / Panini 

 

Fruity Friday 

Cheese & Tomato Pizza / Tuna Pasta Bake 

Please see the website for full details of the 

menu 

All clubs run from 

3:20pm and until 

4:30pm. 

Details of the new club timetable, to start W/C 

25th February 2020, are shown below: 

Monday 

KS2 Football (Boys & Girls) - £10 per half 

term 

Football kit, shin pads and football boots  

Tuesday 

KS2 Multi Sports Training  

Indoor and Outdoor P.E Kit  

Wednesday 

KS1 Multi Sports - £10 per half term 

Note: 4:15pm finish 

Indoor PE kit  

Friday 

KS2 Football (Girls) - Free 

Indoor P.E kit  

If your child would like to join one of the clubs, please 

contact the school office. 

 

 

British Ironworks Eco Project 

You may have noticed that we have now 

welcomed a large purple metal giraffe 

sculpture.  

This is part of the British Ironworks Eco project and 

requires being ‘fed’ by as many plastic bottle tops as possible! 

Please remember to bring them in and feed our new friend 

with them. 

 

 

World Book Day 

World Book Day is the 5th of March. Children 

can come into school this day dressed as their 

favourite book character! We look forward to 

seeing all the wonderful costumes and 

characters! 

 

 

Online Safety 

This week on the 11th February was safer internet day and it 

has been bought to our attention the rise in the use of the 

app TIKTOK and the risks that this app holds for children. 

We have been sent some guidance, which I have attached, 

explaining the age restrictions and what exactly TIKTOK is. 

Please also see below link for more information: 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/what-

parents-need-to-know-about-tiktok 

 

 

Parking 

Can all parents/carers please ensure they 

do not park on the yellow zigzag lines or 

block our neighbours’ entrances. 

Please can you not block the entrance to the carparks 

particularly when dropping off or picking up from zoom. It 

causes a traffic jam and makes it difficult for other users 

of the carpark. 

 

 

 

E-mail: nursery@albrighton-pri.shropshire.sch.uk 

Phone: 01902 372558 

 

 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/what-parents-need-to-know-about-tiktok
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/what-parents-need-to-know-about-tiktok
mailto:nursery@albrighton-pri.shropshire.sch.uk


 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

  



 
 

 

 

 


